
From: Kenneth Breivik <ken@nehemiahcommunications.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Webb, BethBethWebb@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/1/2015 12:21:23 PM
Subject: SCSBRRC

To:  Holly Pisarik
 
We have not gotten a chance to meet, but my name is Ken Breivik and Governor Haley appointed me as Chairman of 
the South Carolina Small Business Regulatory Review Committee.  At the time the Governor and Ted Pitts asked me to 
take over leadership of the Committee there was strained relationships between the Committee and a number of the 
agencies.  Over the last year all of this has change and I believe that the agencies that we work with regularly would 
say that we work well with them even as we advocate on behalf of small businesses.  Ted was helpful getting me 
introduced to some of the agency heads, but since then we have been able to move things forward without me 
needing to bother you or the staff.  I did think it important for us to meet and the Committee did ask me to discuss 
with you one issue that impacts all small businesses related to the business personal property tax.
 
If you had any time available in your schedule the weeks of either October 12th or 19th, I could work around your 
schedule any day (Monday – Thursdays are best for me).
 
Thank you for your service to our state and I look forward to meeting you in the near future.
 
Ken
 
Kenneth Breivik
President
Nehemiah Communications
101 Rice Bent Way #6
Columbia, SC  29229
Mobile:  803-237-7308
Office:  803-865-5665
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